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Lothersdale Primary School 

 

December 2022 
 

Pyjama Day in school 
Please wear your pyjamas to school to support the children who will be 
spending their Christmas this year in Keighley Women’s Refuge and bring 
in a cash donation if you wish to support this appeal.  All donations 

received will go towards the purchase of a pair of pyjamas for each of the children staying at the 
Refuge.  If you rather bring in a present as normal, please ensure it is brought to school by Monday 12 
December 2022 as per the last section of this newsletter. 
 

LSA Christmas Fair 
The LSA Christmas Fair will be held in school from 11am 
until 2.00pm on Saturday 3 December 2022 ~ join us for 
some festive fun, games and food!  

 
There will be plenty for the children:  food, games, craft activities and Santa’s Grotto.   
Please see the Christmas Fair Flyer and the Friday News for up-to-date information. 
 

Lothersdale School Christmas Post Box 
The Lothersdale School Christmas Post Box will be placed in the 
entrance hall from Monday 5 December 2022 for children to post 
their Christmas cards to their friends at school.  Children in Class 4 

will deliver the cards to classrooms once a day. 
 

Christmas Concert  
The whole school will be taking part in this year’s 
Christmas performance, ‘A Music Hall Christmas’, 
from 6.15pm at Skipton Town Hall on Wednesday 

7 December 2022. The performance should last approximately one hour.  A 
letter will be emailed separately to all parents/carers with further details. 
 

LSA ~ Christmas Raffle 
Thank you to those parents/carers who have already offered prizes for 
our LSA Christmas Raffle.  If you have not yet had the chance to donate 
any items for our rainbow hampers, please leave your donation in the 

main reception area by Tuesday 6 December 2022.  It can be food items, a box of chocolates, a bottle 
of wine or a tin of biscuits ~ all proceeds from the raffle will go towards school.   
 
Filled jam jars should also be brought into school by Tuesday 6 December 2022. 
 
Please continue to send in completed raffle ticket stubs and money in a sealed 
enveloped clearly marked ‘raffle tickets’.  Tickets cost £1.00 each or £5 for the strip.  If you require 
more raffle tickets, please contact the school office.  Raffle tickets will also be available to purchase at 
the Christmas Fair (3 December 2022) and the school Christmas Concert (7 December 2022).   
 
We need all book stubs and any unsold tickets returned to school by Wednesday 7 December 2022 so 
they can be included in the draw.  All cheques should be made payable to Lothersdale School 
Association and not the school. The raffle will be drawn in school on Thursday 8 December 2022. 
 

Saturday 
3 December 2022 

Wednesday 
7 December 2022 

From Monday 
5 December 2022 

Raffle Draw 
Thursday 8 December  

Friday 
2 December 2022 
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Christmas Jumper Day 
No school sweatshirts ~ wear a Christmas or woolly 
jumper and donate £1.00 on either Friday 9 or Friday 

16 December 2022 via ParentPay to support the Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper Day charity fundraiser. 
 

School Christmas Lunch  
Please see attached menu regarding this year’s Christmas Lunch.  
If your child currently has a packed lunch and would like to have 
Christmas Lunch in school, please email the school office 

(lothersdale@ycatschools.co.uk) to book a lunch for your child by Monday 28 November 2022.  Please 
remember to book the meal on SchoolGrid. 
 

Christmas Party Day – Non-School Uniform Day 

This will be a non-uniform day and party food will be 
made by Mrs Grosschmidt and served by all the staff.  If 
your child currently has a packed lunch and would like to 

have party food, please email the school office (lothersdale@ycatschools.co.uk) to book a lunch for 

your child by Monday 28 November 2022. Please remember to book the meal on SchoolGrid. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
No school sweatshirts ~ wear a Christmas or 
woolly jumper and donate £1.00 on Friday 16 

December 2022 via ParentPay to support the Save the Children Christmas 
Jumper Day charity fundraiser. 

 
Lothersdale Primary School Nominated Charity 
Lothersdale Primary School supports Manorlands Hospice via donations 
throughout the school year via ParentPay and at our Christmas Concert.  
Last year you raised £693.70 towards this charity and we would like to 
continue to support this hospice.  We would be grateful for any donations 
towards this extremely important local care facility.  Please continue to donate via the ParentPay portal 
or at this year’s Christmas Concert. 
 
Christmas Presents for Keighley Women’s Refuge 

Once again, we will be supporting Christ Church, Lothersdale by donating 
Christmas presents for Keighley Women’s Refuge and the list 
of children, who will be spending Christmas in the Refuge, can 
be found in recent editions of the Friday News.  
 
If you are donating presents for the children, please bring your wrapped and 
named gifts into school by 9.30am on Monday 12 December 2022 to enable us 

to pass them on to the Refuge prior to school breaking up.  If you wish to donate towards our ‘Pyjama 
Appeal’ instead, please send in your donation on Friday 2 December as detailed above. 

 
 
 
 

  

Term ends at 3.15pm on 
Friday 16 December 2022 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 

Friday 
9 December 2022 

Tuesday 
13 December 2022 

Thursday 
15 December 2022 

Friday 
16 December 2022 
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